O0PyY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25rd October, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the classification in the Society's
Register Book of the steamer "HOPESTAR", I beg to acquaint you
that the Committee have had before them today a report received
from the Surfeypfs Surveyors at Bordesux, from which it appears
that the vessel has been examined as far as practicable afloat
after grounding.

Soundings were takem and no leakage was found, but it
is recommended that the vessel be placed in dry dock 5;&* further
examination of the bottom at the first comvenient oppor tunity
when the machinery should also be examined.

I am, Desr Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Arthur Stott & Co., Ltd.,

{ Collingvoed Buildings,

- Collingwood Street,
NEWCASTLE~-ON-TYNE, 1.




